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Thursday, 7 January 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

School meals during Critical worker and vulnerable provision 

 

Our school kitchen will remain open and provide school meals for those who require them.  We will be 

following the previously circulated menu for the main course.  There will not be a second choice of meal but 

if your child is vegetarian or has specific dietary requirements, we will of course follow those and provide a 

meal accordingly. 

 

During this time the Ipay system will be cleared of any future orders placed. We will ask each morning at 

drop off if a school meal is required.  School will then will charge via Ipay so you will need to ensure there 

are sufficient funds on your account. 

 

School meals will remain free for those children who are entitled to Free School Meals or those in Reception 

to Year 2 under Universal Infant Free School Meals.  All others will be charged at £2.30 as normal. 

 

If you will be arriving after 10am but require a school meal for your child, please call school to advise and 

we will add them to the list for the day. 

 

As always, many thanks for your patience during this ever-changing situation. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 
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